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Eli Coleman, Ph.D. 
Program in Human Sexuality 
University of Minnesota 
2630 University Ave. SE 
Minneapolis MN 55414 

Dear Dr. Coleman: 

 Albion St 
San Francisco CA 94110 
(415)  
September 29, 1987 

Nice talking to you on the phone. I have lots of stuff for you. 
First, on the biege paper, is the first issue of FTM in which we 
mention your study. I've also established contact with another 
"bisexual" (but mostly gay) F-H named Jeff in Glendale, Calif. and 
gave him your address/phone. 

Please use this letter as my written consent to publish a "case 
study" based on our recent interview in San Francisco. Per our 
conversation, I would appreciate a chance to "proof" the article 
previous to publication. 

In addition, this letter serves as my written consent for you to 
release information given in the above-mentioned interview to Ray 
Blanchard of Toronto's Clarke Institute of Psychiatry. I do plan 
to answer Blanchard's letter to me and will send you a blind 
carbon copy of my letter. 

As I mentioned on the phone, I have an appointment to see Ira 
Pauly at the Univ. of Nevada, Reno� October 12. I will mention to 
him during that meeting that you are writing a "case study'' on me. 
Pauly sent me an abstract entitled "Transsexualism, Gender 
Dysphoria and Transhomosexuality." by Dorothy Clare, Senior 
Psychologist, The London Hospital St. Clement's, Bow Road, London 
E3 4LL, U.K., and I enclose a copy herewith for your information. 

Also enclosed are the following personal letters of reference: 

1) Feb. 29, 1980, from Wardell B. Pomeroy, Ph.D. 

2) Oct. 26, 1982, from George P. Fulmer, M.D. 

3) Nov. 19, 1982, from Edward Falces, M.D. 

4) Mar. 6, 1986, from 1ary Ellen Sullivan llanley 

        

         



Eli Coleman, Ph.D. 

September 29, 1987 
rage z 

5) Har. 9, 1986, 

6) Uar. 11, 1986, 
acknowledging 

7) Mar. 13, 1986, 

8) Apr. 11. 1986. 

9) Apr. 15, 1987, 

10) Jan. 20, 1987, 

from Kay J. Sullivan 

from Wardell B. Pomeroy, Ph.D. 

the homosexual female-to-male 

from Edward Falces, 1. D. 

from Paul A. Walke·r 

from Hichael L. Brownstein 

from Harry Hollander, H.D. 

Am also enclosing a more professional photograph of myself, taken 
December 1984 (no offense to your photo-capabilities). 

Let me know if I can help in any way. 

Yours in liberation, 

Louis G. Sullivan 
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